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Brixworth Parish Council 
 

Media and Communications Committee 
 

Councillors are hereby summoned to attend the Media & Communications Meeting to be held on 
Wednesday 12th January 2022 at 6:45pm, To be held online via Teams 

 
The press and public are able to attend 

 
Join on your computer or mobile app 

Click here to join the meeting 

Or call in (audio only) 

+44 20 4534 2863,,909110505#   United Kingdom, London 

Phone Conference ID: 909 110 505# 

Agenda 

1. Apologies for Absence 

2. Declarations of interest on the agenda items  

3. Approve and sign the minutes from the last meeting held on 8th December 2021 

4. Brixworth Bulletin – To agree contents of next edition 

5. Photos  

6. To consider and agree response to email from Brixworth Bulletin re: Precepts  

7. Posting Plan – Review 

8. Community Safety – Messages to the community: To consider information from Cllr Mitchell 

9. Items referred from the Parish Council  

• To note items agreed by Parish Council regarding Climate Action Group 

10. Any other business (Items to be notified to the Chairman before the meeting) 

11. Date of Next Meeting  - 9th February 2022 

Katrina Jones  

Katrina Jones 
Parish Clerk 
Brixworth Parish Council 
6th January 2022 

 
Brixworth Library & Community Centre 

Spratton Road 
Brixworth 

Northampton  
NN6 9DS 

Tel : 079 8314 1786 
Email: parish.clerk@brixowrthparishcouncil.gov.uk 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OWE0NzQ2ZWMtMzZjOC00M2FhLWJiMzgtNWM2ZDhiZGEyNDU2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d79db044-4301-4c77-9f11-affc159302cc%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22034b2497-2ce2-4754-be86-171ed832c1ec%22%7d
tel:+442045342863,,909110505# 
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When we do need to print we only use 100% recycled paper 

 


